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ABEST21 International 

- The ABEST21 Office will be closed for the summer  

from August 8 to 12.- 

 

 

We would like to announce that the ABEST21 Office will be closed for the summer from 

August 8, 2022 to August 12, 2022. Please understand that we will not be able to respond to 

emails or phone calls during this period.  

 

When you have any questions and request, please feel free to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

ABEST21 Office 

 

<Contact Information> 

ABEST21 International 

E-mail: 2021abest21-pr@abest21.org Tel.+81-33498-6220/ Fax. +81-33498-6221 


